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Bill Sends Funds to Highway 54
A bill was passed which would allow Highway 54 to become a four lane road in much of the
Oklahoma Panhandle. The bill passed to send funds to widen Highway 54 to four lanes from outside
Optima, to the Kansas line. The bill is called Safe, Accountable, Flexible, and Efficient
Transportation Equity Act. Eight-hundred-thousand dollars was appropriated to Highway 54
improvements.
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